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July 27, 2020 
 
Shahab Biazar 
City Engineer 
 
Re:   7212 MENAUL Blvd NE 
 Alley 
  
Dear Shahab, 
 
Thank you for working with us on the south alley at 7212 Menaul.  
We will cut the wall back and eliminate one parking space and convert one regular space 
into a small car space. The clear opening will not be less than 12’-0” from the existing 
bollards to the new bollard installed to protect the wall. There will be 12’-0” clear at all points 
north of the power pole (see attached drawing). 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rick Bennett      ____________________________  
Architect      Owner of Property:  
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